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Dear Parents,        7 January 2022 
 
 
We trust that you have had a good Christmas and New Years’ break, although you may now feel the need for 
a respite! We are able to oblige (!) by being ready to welcome all our children back to Centre Academy East 
Anglia. Here are the operative details: 
 
As was the case previously, we are again having a STAGGERED START. This provides us with a variety of 
safety-related benefits, particularly the space to carry out the lateral flow tests as mandated by the government.  
 
With regard to the staggered start, please note that the following classes will arrive at school on the dates 
specified: 
 
--Monday: 10 January:   5SWr, 4AS and 4AG 
 
--Tuesday: 11 January:   Am Diploma and UAS (including boarders) 
 
--Wednesday, 12 January:  1SL, 2MC and 3CS 
 
Please note: the government’s latest communication specifies that each school will conduct lateral flow tests 
for Covid immediately upon the child’s return to school. We would also hope that parents have been testing 
their children throughout the Christmas vacation. 
 
Reminder: 
 
The school day begins at 8:30 am; the day ends at 4:00 pm—with the exception of Friday, when we end at 
3:00 pm. 
 
For children who travel via taxi, it is the parents’ responsibility to inform the taxi company of all aspects of the 
calendar and the times of opening and ending. 
 
Should you have any questions, do, please, feel free to contact the school. 
 
With all good wishes, 
 

 
Mrs Kim Salthouse     Dr Duncan Rollo 
Head of School     Principal & CEO Centre Academy Schools 
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